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Dear Editor,  

I am the first author of article titled ‘A Bibliometric Analysis On How Organic Chemistry 

Education Research Has Evolved Collaboratively Over Time’. Thank you for considering my 

article for March Edition Publication. I would like to request for stating my name in article as 

N. M. H. Nik Hassan instead of N. M. H. N. Hassan in order to standardize the name to other 

journal. Your kind consideration is highly appreciated. However, I will fully respect whatever 

decision made by journal. Thank you so much. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

24/03/2022 

Nik Mawar Hanifah Nik Hassan 

Universiti Putra Malaysia, 43400 Seri Kembangan,  

Selangor, Malaysia. 

gs58629@student.upm.edu.my 
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